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On Monday, April 8, 2024 
Maine will experience a Total 

Solar Eclipse!  The last time this 
occurred was on July 20, 1963, 

so try not to miss this one! 

Don’t miss the eclipse!

Never look at the sun directly without 
proper protection, as doing so can 

cause eye damage. The planetarium 
has special programming and eclipse 

glasses available in their gift shop. 
Visit https://astro.umaine.edu/

eclipse/ to learn more.
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